
:

Leave a gift in your Will
and help ensure that  
no unpaid carer is left in crisis.

How to leave a gift in your Will:

caringtogether.org/legacies

legacies@caringtogether.org 0345 241 0954

Your gift will help 
support unpaid carers 
of all ages. We know 
that leaving a gift in 
your will to charity is a 
big decision. By doing 
so, you’ll be helping to 
ensure that no unpaid 
carer is left in crisis.

So when the time is 
right, and your family 
and loved ones are 
taken care of, we’d be 
honoured if you left a 
gift to Caring Together.

Online: We partner with Farewill (regulated by the Solicitors 
Regulation Authority), the largest Will writing service in  
the UK. Write your will in the comfort of your own home –  
in as little as 20 minutes! Visit farewill.com/caringtogether-1

Telephone: Farewill also provides a telephone service.  
You can speak to a Will specialist on the phone who will guide 
you through the process. Call now on: 0203 318 4279

In-person: Meet with a local solicitor to have your Will  
made or updated for free. This service is provided by our  
partner, the National Free Wills Network. They’ll send you a  
list of solicitors in your area. Simply fill out the form at: 
mynetworkportal.org/CaringTogetherCharity

Partnered with:



Registered charity number 1091522.

Leaving a gift in  
your Will truly is the 
gift of a lifetime 
Gifts in Wills made to Caring Together  
will support unpaid carers in the East of England,  
and will allow us to reach more people sooner, 
before they reach crisis point. 

They will also allow for us to continue running our  
vital services, such as support for children who are 
carers, our free counselling sessions, and carers hubs. 

A legacy gift will allow us to continue our vital work, 
and always be here for unpaid carers.

We’re incredibly grateful to everyone who includes 
a gift in their Will to Caring Together Charity. 
You will be leaving a legacy of a lifetime, and we 
couldn’t do what we do without you. 

Thank you.

“We wanted to choose 
a charity that was 
doing important work, 
was doing that work 
well, and was making 
a real difference. 
Caring Together was an 
obvious choice for us”.

Legacy Pledger  
and Chair of Trustees 
at Caring Together


